
MEMO# 34007

January 25, 2022

Special ICI Member Meeting on Rule
2a-5 Implementation: February 11 at
1:00 p.m. ET
[34007]

January 25, 2022

TO: Accounting/Treasurers Committee
Security Valuation Operations Committee RE: Special ICI Member Meeting on Rule 2a-5
Implementation: February 11 at 1:00 pm ET
 

The fund industry has been busy implementing Rule 2a-5, the SEC's new fair value rule for
funds. As part of their due diligence and outreach, members have expressed interest in ICI
arranging a meeting with pricing services to better understand the changes they're making
in response to these new requirements.

ICI will be hosting a special virtual member meeting on February 11 beginning at 1:00 p.m.
ET.  We anticipate that this meeting will last at least two hours. You can register for the
meeting here: https://cvent.me/a895QD. We have invited several pricing services to join to
discuss how they're currently supporting funds in carrying out their fair value
responsibilities, and how this support is expected to change. 

Most of the meeting will feature a series of distinct pricing service presentations, but we will
also spend time afterwards discussing member-provided questions on rule implementation.
If you have any questions that you would like to pose to your fellow meeting participants
during this portion of the meeting, please send them to me (matt.thornton@ici.org).  We'll
include these on the agenda, and the person suggesting the question will pose it on the
call.

We hope you can join us for this special joint Committee call.

 

 

Matthew Thornton
Associate General Counsel
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